
   

  Page 1 of 2 
   

 

 

November 2018 Newsletter 
 

Bloom-Carroll 
Intermediate School 
200 S. Market Street Lithopolis, OH 43136 
 www.bloom-carroll.k12.oh.us T: 614-837-4044 
Mr. Steve Rozeski, Principal-srozeski@bloomcarroll.org 

Mrs. Jan Sweigart, Secretary-jsweigart@bloomcarroll.org 

 

Dear Families, 

Parent-teacher conferences are taking place this month. Be 
sure to sign-up with your child’s teacher.   

I would like to wish all of our families a Happy Thanksgiving. 
Enjoy your Thanksgiving break with family and friends. There 
will be no school November 21, 2018 through November 26, 
2018.  School resumes for students on Tuesday, November 27, 
2018. 

Sincerely, 

Steve Rozeski, Principal  
 

 
BCIS Student of the Month  
Congratulations to Ryan Freistat for being BCIS’s Student of the 
Month for October. We are also recognizing other students for 
their great behavior and academic accomplishments for the 
month of October. Go Bulldogs!  
 
Hunter Ellinger          Alexander Connor        Mackenzie Haslett 
Taryn Parker             Charles Bray                   Seth Matheny 
Reese Spires            JR Rodriguez                   Matthew Kellett 
Shay Ruff                 Gianna Davis                  Lily Holter 
 
Preschool Student of the Month 
Blake Novak 
 

 

Upcoming Events 

November 1 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 

November 6 

PTO Meeting at BCPS at 6:30 

November 8 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 

November 29 

The NED Show Assembly 
 

Veteran’s Day 
Please join us on Friday, 
November 9, 2017 at 10:00 at 
Lithopolis United Methodist 
Church as we honor our 
veterans and active military 
personnel. 
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November Quote 

“Just because something is difficult, doesn’t mean you shouldn’t try. It just means you should try 
harder.” 

Author Unknown 

Lost and Found 

There are many items in our lost and found. Please remind your child to check our lost and found if 
your child is missing any items.  After Tuesday, November 20, 2018, we will donate any remaining 
items.    

Secret Santa 

Our PTO will be hosting our annual Secret Santa sale from December 3, 2018-December 11, 2018. 
All students will have the opportunity to shop during their gym classes.   

The NED Show 

The NED show will be visiting the students at BCIS on Thursday, November 29, 2018.  The assembly 
focuses on character education. It stresses the importance of all students always doing their best 
and never giving up.  After the assembly, all students will have the opportunity to purchase yo-yos.  
The yo-yos available for purchase starting Friday, November 30, 2018-Friday, December 7, 2018.   

Outside Recess 

With colder weather arriving, we will have recess outside unless the temperature and/or wind chill 
is below 25 degrees.  It important that your children are dressed appropriately for the weather 
conditions (hats, gloves, and boots).   

Water Bottles 

Students at BCIS are encouraged to bring a water bottle to school. It is important that your child 
drink plenty of water every day. 

Community Forum 

On Wednesday, November 14, 2018, Bloom-Carroll Local Schools will host a community meeting to 
update all residents on the new elementary building process and allow community members to 
provide input about our new elementary building. The meeting starts at 6:00 at BCMS.   
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